
 
 

RM of Piney 
Office Christmas Hours 

 

 
 

The RM of Piney office will be 
closed for the Holiday Season from 

December 23, 2013 until January 2, 2014.  
 

The office will re-open to the public on 
Thursday, January 2nd, 2013. 

 
Best Wishes over the Holiday Season! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From all the council and staff at the RM of Piney 
 


